
March 13, 2018

Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

Dear Mr. Woodruff: 

The tariff sheets listed below issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 
the Company) were filed as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity, on March 13,  
2018: 

Filed Canceling 
1st Revised Sheet No. 136 Original Sheet No. 136 
1st Revised Sheet No. 137 Original Sheet No. 137 

2nd Revised Sheet No. 138 1st Revised Sheet No. 138 

This tariff sheets are being issued March 13, 2018 to become effective on and after April 12, 2018.  

The revision requested is consistent with Staff's recommendation in File No. EC-2018-0113 and removes all 
language pertaining to Company's "Deferred Pay Date Program."  At the conclusion of File No. ER-2016-0179, 
Company's compliance tariffs each included revised payment terms language which, effectively, provided all 
customers with payment terms that had previously only been available to "Deferred Pay Date Program" 
customers.     

The proposed tariff revision was discussed with Missouri Public Service Commission Staff prior to filing, and 
they had no questions.  

Sincerely, 

Paula N. Johnson 

Paula N. Johnson 
Senior Corporate Counsel 


